ATTENTION ALL 4TH GRADE PARENTS!

The School Budget Vote & Strawberry Festival is Tuesday, May 16th
At Maple Hill High School

All food sales from this event go directly toward your child’s 5th grade class trip.

ALL 4th grade families MUST participate in order to make this event successful. In the past,
efforts have been known to cut the cost of the trip in HALF for each student!

In addition to your time, we need each 4th grade family to provide the following:
Charlebois - 1 case of water
Stuto - 1 12 pack of soda* or cans of iced tea
Roe - 2 boxes of juice pouches or lemonade sips
*Please stick with popular soda flavors (cola, diet cola, lemon-lime, orange, root beer)
**Please have donations to the CES lobby no later than Friday, May 12th!
Please complete the bottom portion and return to: PTO by Tuesday, May 9th. Feel free to

contact Amy Beaudoin at amyg_teach@yahoo.com with any questions.

Parent/Guardian Name:

Child’'s Name: Child’s Teacher:

Additional Helpful Family Members:

Telephone #:
Email address:

| am available to work during the Strawberry Festival 2023 during the following shift(s):

4:00-5:15 5:00-6:15 6:00-7:15 7:15-8:30

| will donate baked goods (individually wrapped/packaged; servings to be sold)



